
 

 

Winter 2022 

VISIT US AT WWW.CFFCU.COM OR CALL US AT 316-264-9163 

 

Support your School with our new branded VISA Debit Cards! 

Help give back to your favorite school with the new instant issue Debit Cards. Each time 
you swipe that particular card, CFFCU donates back to that school or parish! 

Fraud Attacks Are On the Rise!! 
Here are some helpful tips to help keep 
You safe and from becoming a fraud 
victim. 
 
Hang up the phone IMMEDIATELY if 
an unknown person calls you and asks 
for the following: 
 
1. Caller threatens you with arrest or 

property seizure. 
2. Caller claims to be a relative or 

loved one in trouble with the law. 
3. Caller asks you to wire money, mail 

cash or purchase gift cards or 
Bitcoin. 

4. A repair person calls out of the blue 
and wants to “fix” your computer. 

5. Caller is unsolicited and is wanting 
personal information. 

 
These are all examples of red flags that 
someone is trying to take advantage of 
you.  Be ever vigilant!!! 

Letter From The President 
      This past year of 2022 has definitely 
flown by in a flash!  We as a credit union 
continued to make lots of strides towards 
improving your experience as a member.  
The credit union also celebrated its 75th 
Anniversary back in May with an event at 
Exploration Place.  I hope that all who  
attended the event enjoyed themselves 
and helped to celebrate quite an             
accomplishment in our credit union’s   
history. 
      We also experienced a core systems 
upgrade to enhance our abilities to      
continue to offer more products and     
services and help better serve you, our 
loyal members.  Again, I would like to 
thank each and every one of you for your 
patience throughout this process. 
      I hope you all had a Merry Christmas 
and a wonderful New Year and wish you 
all the best in 2023!! 
     
Sincerely, 
Jarod M. Patry 

President/CEO 



 

 

Monday—January 2nd, New Year’s 
(Observed) 
 
Monday—January 16th, Martin Luther 
King Jr. Day 
 
Monday—February 20th, Presidents’ Day 
 

Holiday Closings 

Locations 
 

Main Branch 
717 N. Socora Street 
Wichita, KS  67212 
 
Phone                         FAX 
(316) 264-9163       (316) 264-9197 
 
Lobby Hours 
Monday - Friday 9 a.m. - 5 p.m. 
Saturday  9 a.m. - 12 p.m. 
 
Drive Thru 
Monday - Friday 8 a.m. - 6 p.m.  
Saturday  9 a.m. - 1 p.m. 
 
 

On behalf of Catholic Family Federal Credit Union (CFFCU) 
staff, Board of Directors and Volunteers, we would like to  

welcome you to join our Catholic family members who enjoy 
credit union services. 

 

As a not-for-profit financial cooperative, the Credit Union’s 
philosophy of “People Helping People” is a commitment that 

endures. In order to better serve our Catholic Community and 
fulfill our mission, we would like to make a special offer. 

 

CFFCU’S LOVE YOUR PARISH  PROGRAM  

 

Would you like CFFCU to DONATE CASH to your favorite 
Church, Charity or School? 

The Credit Union will make a CASH DONATION of 1.5% of 
the total loan amount, up to $1,000.00, for each qualified/
approved loan. Also, we will donate $50.00 for any new     

account opened (Accounts must include: Savings, Checking 
and a Debit Card) as well as donate $50.00 for any referral 

that meets the qualifications of the Love Your Parish         
Program.  

 

For  New and Existing Members  

Start seeing your money grow!!  

CD RATE PROMOTIONS 
 
 

  **6  Months - 1.00% APY 
 
  **9 Months  - 1.25% APY 
 
***27 Months  - 3.50% APY  

 
 

**PROMO rate and term valid on new funds 
deposits only. After 6/9 months term, auto 
renewal for 12 months at current posted rate. 
***After 27 month term, auto renewal for 36 
months at current posted rate.  Minimum 
deposit of $10,000. Penalties for early      
withdrawal will apply.   


